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The President of the Republic of South Africa proclaimed, by Proclamation No 44 of 2010, the 

establishment of the Office of the Chief Justice (OCJ) as a National Department on 23 August 2010 to 

support the Chief Justice as the Head of the Judiciary and the Head of the Constitutional Court. The 

services of the following dynamic person/s are required to capacitate the Office: 

NOTE:  The Office of the Chief Justice is an equal opportunity employer. In the filling of vacant posts, the objectives 

of section 195(1)(i) of the Constitution of South Africa, 1996, the Employment Equity imperatives as defined 

by the Employment Equity Act, 1998 (Act55) of 1998) and the relevant Human Resources policies of the 

Department will be taken into consideration and preference will be given to Women and Persons with 

Disabilities.  

   

ERRATUM  
   

Kindly note that the post of Court Manager: Western Cape Division of the High Court with  

Ref No: 2024/149/OCJ and Registrar’s Clerk: Western Cape Division of the High Court: Cape Town 

with Ref No: 2024/156/OCJ advertised on DPSA Circular 33 with a closing date of 30 September 

2024 have been withdrawn. Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
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